Correspondence Between

Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter




Acevedo, Alex

From: Icmckylain@Gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 12:17 PM
To: Acevedo, Alex

Subject: Case # 8-GP-2016 Hudson East

City of Scottsdale

Where can I obtain more information on the project? Is this still the previously proposed 4 story
apartment/retail development? If so, many in the neighborhood would like to know how to go about
voicing our objection to the height. When would the zoning meeting for this project be? Is there a formal
method to record our concerns with the city planners? Please let me know as soon as possible or post this
information on the Nextdoor web site. Thank You -- sent by Lisa Chamberlain (case# 8-GP-2016)
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August 24, 2016

This letter is authorizing Alexandra Schuchter to act on submit on behalf of Hudson East LLC.

Walt Brown Jr.

Y

Owner
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